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I oppose bill HB 3856  as the increase tag price that is somehow offset by a tax credit 

is not a tenable arrangement. The significant rise in permits over the last couple of 

years, undermines the benefit  of any tax credit.  Oregonians have been betrayed by 

bills that promise to fund school and roads only to be hit with bonds by local 

government. Seems like double taxation. Bill HB 3856 causes more hardship on the 

citizens of Oregon without proper notification that would allow for public comment.  

Please do not pass HB 3865 


